
City of Statham Special Election Cancellation Notice 
 

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-291, notice is hereby given that the Special Election for the City of 

Statham scheduled for November 7, 2023 is cancelled.  The following candidate qualified for 

office unopposed: 

 

 

Town Council  

Christine Bogenrieder 

 

 

This the 30th day of August 2023, 

 

Monica Franklin 
Elections Director 

Barrow County 

 

 

 


